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Téna koe

Thank you for your request to the Department of Conservation, received on 29 August 2023,
in which you asked for:

The most up to date version of the Bay of Islands kiwi distribution map — support
document (2018).
This is the most recent version of the document. As you will note — the document outlines

kiwi distribution mapping will be updated every 5 years — based on kiwi call count data.

The maps have not been updated since the 2018 maps were created — and therefore are the
most recent data held.

Please note the maps are publicly available and can be found via Far North Maps — Species
Distribution (DoC) - htips://www.fndc.govt.nz/Our-services/Far-North-Maps

We have not considered your request under the Official Information Act 1982, as the
information is already publicly available.

Naku noa, na

Rolien Elliot

Acting Operations Director, Northern North Island
Department of Conservation
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